
O.L. Smith Middle School 
Daily Announcements 

Wednesday, December 11, 2019 
A-Day 

 

 

Next Late Start: Wednesday, December 18th 

Winter Christmas Break: Monday Dec. 23rd - Friday, Jan. 3rd 

 
1 Students who attend indoor sporting events (basketball, volleyball,  

swimming) are reminded that outside food items are NOT PERMITTED in the 
Gym.  Smith Student Council has a concession stand during indoor  
sporting events for you to purchase snacks.  You are encouraged to support  
the club who represents and supports all Smith students.  Thank you! 

 
2) The Smith PTSA is sponsoring a Holiday Movie Night Party. Join the fun on 

Friday, Dec. 13th in the auditorium from 6-9 pm to watch Home Alone 
(rated PG), have some hot cocoa and snacks, participate in an ugly sweater 
contest, and have a chance to win lots of prizes! Fun for your entire family! 
Please join us! Purchase your ticket the night of the event for only $5. 

 
3) Everyone is invited to come enjoy the sounds of the season performed by the  

Smith band and orchestra students at the Winter Instrumental Concert on  
Wednesday, December 18th in the auditorium at 6:30pm. 

 
4) Girls Swimming, TODAY at home vs Woodworth - 3:30pm 

Boys Basketball, December 17th at Unis - 3:30pm 
Girls Swimming, December 18th at Unis - 3:30pm 
Boys Basketball, December 19th at Lowrey - 3:30pm 

 
5) Students interested in joining the Dearborn Heights Ski & Snowboard Club 

can pick up a flyer in the Main Office.  Membership and Trip Fees include 
lift ticket, lesson ticket, proficiency patches and transportation. Skiers and 
Snowboarders in grades 6-12 can join. 

 
 



6) Misplaced your school planner?  You can purchase a new one in the Main 
Office for only $5. All Smith students are required to carry their planner to 
each class. Hall passes in the back of the planner should be used when 
students leave the classroom during instructional time. 
 

7) Students, do you have a suggestion to support the school or want to report  
an incident privately? Write it out and place in the Smith Support Box. 
The 7th and 8th grade box is in the Counseling Office. The 6th grade box is 
located in Ms. Savage & Ms. McCauslin's room.  You do not have to give 
your name.   Thank you to SEDSAC (Middle School Advisory Committee) for 
staring this initiative. 

 
8) Visual Sports Network will be here to photograph the Girls Swim Team, 

Cheerleading and Boys Basketball Team on ​December 12th​. Student  
Athletes will be released as follows:  
Cheer will be dismissed at 2:40 
Boys basketball dismissed at 2:50 
Girl's swim team dismissed at regular school dismissal 

 
9) Rescheduled:​ Secondary Options Meeting for 8th grade students will be 

December 13th at 8:15am in the auditorium.  ​The purpose of this assembly  
is to provide students with educational options in high school & the  
opportunities that come with those options. 
 
There will be an additional Secondary Options Meeting meeting on Tuesday, 
January 14th at 6pm before the PTSA meeting for parents who would like 
additional information. 
 

10) Academic Games Tournament Dates: 
December 11 
December 18 
January 8 
January 14 
January 15 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


